
 

 

PRIME MINISTER’S OFFICE

 
 
 
Paul Tubiana 
infodiabetes@aol.com 
 
 
Dear Paul Tubiana 
 
The Prime Minister has asked me to thank you for your e-mail of 14 June 2004. 
 
At the same time, the Prime Minister has asked me to forward your e-mail to the 
Minister for the Interior and Health, who is the competent authority. 
 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 

Jesper Fersløv Andersen 
Private Secretary to the Prime Minister 

Copenhagen, 2 July 2004 
5339-104 


